Federation of Parents-Teachers Association
DEPED Division of Baguio City

To:  Dr. Federico P. Martin, Ed.D., C.Ed.D., CESO V
School Division Superintendent
City of Baguio

From: Mr. Mario Busungan
President, PTA Federation
DEPED Division of Baguio City

Dear Sir Martin,

The FAMILY as the fundamental unit of the society must be preserved and empowered!
Parental absenteeism, disintegration of moral values, domestic violence, teenage pregnancy,
dangers of drugs, juvenile delinquency, negative influence of media, gender confusion are
some of the challenges confronting F ilipino Families today. The situations that are happening
in the home will surely have an impact in our society in general, our communities and even our
schools in particular.

In partnership with Life Enrichment Program Philippines, I am pleased to invite all our PTA
School and Classroom Officers to the upcoming PARENTING and LIFE GROWTH
CONFERENCE which will be held on July 14, 2018, 8am-5pm, @ PFVR Gym, Military
Cut-Off Road, Baguio City. This is a life transforming event on family matters, where people
can learn and discuss issues and challenges Filipino families are facing today. It also aims to
empower and equip us to confront or address those issues and challenges affecting families
today.

Thank you very much and we are looking forward to a fruitful conference with everyone. Your
endorsement will be greatly appreciated. TOGETHER WE CAN EMPOWER FAMILIES
AROUND US!
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